
 

 

What is our purpose? 
We are interested in learning from students with disabilities 
and/or families of students with disabilities about their 
experiences with Section 504 in schools. 

Who can participate? 
You must either be: a student (aged 12 or older) who 
applied for or currently receives Section 504 supports 
from your school OR the family caregiver of a student 
who applied for or currently receives Section 504 
supports from school. 
 

What will you do? 
You will complete a short demographic survey. Then, you will 
participate in a zoom interview for 1-1.5 hours. After the 
interview, you will be asked to check your interview  
summary for accuracy.  

 
How can you enroll? 
Complete the consent form here:  
https://redcap.link/kfrm7u39 or contact Meghan  
Burke (meghan.burke@vanderbilt.edu; 615-585-1420)

Do you have experience 
with Section 504 of the 
Rehabilitation Act? 

https://redcap.link/kfrm7u39
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